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MAYOR EMANUEL’S STATEMENT ON THE RATIFICATION OF A NEW LABOR AGREEMENT 

BETWEEN THE CHICAGO SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA ASSOCIATION AND CSO MUSICIANS 
 

"I want to thank the Chicago Symphony Orchestra Association and the world-class musicians 
who make up the Chicago Symphony Orchestra for coming to the table and negotiating in good 
faith towards an agreement to end the strike. Today, the CSO musicians unanimously ratified a 
five-year contracted negotiated at City Hall. This is a fair deal for the Symphony and its 
musicians, and a great deal for the future of one of our city's greatest cultural institutions." 
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